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What is important in this report by the Bangkok Post is
that the Royal Thai Government (member state of the UN and
the  WHO)  firmly  acknowledges  the  deaths  and  adverse
events affecting Thais who have taken the vaccine jab. 

“Out  of  the  11,707  people  who  filed  a  claim  with
authorities, 8,470 people, or 72.3% of all claimants, have
been compensated”. 

1,962 individuals, namely 23% of the claimants “were left
permanently  paralysed  or  died  after  receiving  their
Covid-19 shot”. 

The implications are far-reaching. 

People in Thailand and around the World will be informed of
the decision of the Thai government and will refuse to take
the jab.

And this decision establishes a legal precedent. Class
action  law  suits  as  well  criminal  charges  against  Big
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Pharma and corrupt governments are forthcoming.  

National governments will no longer be able to deny the
devastating  impacts  of  what  is  widely  recognized  as  a
killer vaccine. 

Nor will they be able to impose a vaccine passport. 

Also,  if  you  have  any  doubts  read   the  report  on
the“Confidential Report” by Pfizer released under Freedom
of Information which confirms unequivocally the criminal
nature  of  the  mRNA  vaccine  which  has  resulted  in  a
Worldwide  wave  of  deaths  and  injuries:

“What is contained in  Pfizer’s “confidential” report is
detailed  evidence  on  the  impacts  of  the  “vaccine”  on
mortality and morbidity. This data which emanates from the
“Horse’s  Mouth”  can  now  be  used  to  confront  as  well
formulate  legal  procedures  against  Big  Pharma,  the
governments,  the  WHO  and  the  media.”

~ Michel Chossudovsky, Global Research, January 25, 2022

Our thanks to the Bangkok Post for bringing this article to
our attention.

 

Almost one billion baht in compensation has been paid out to
Thais who suffered adverse side effects from the Covid-19
vaccine over the past eight months, says the National Health
Security Office (NHSO).

About 927 million baht [28 million dollars] in compensation
was approved between April 5 and Dec 26, it said.

Out of the 11,707 people who filed a claim with authorities,
8,470  people,  or  72.3%  of  all  claimants,  have  been
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compensated, said Atthaporn Limpanyalert, spokesman and deputy
secretary-general of the NHSO.

The claims were grouped into three categories, the first being
claims  filed  by  vaccine  recipients  who  reported  mild  to
moderate side effects after receiving their Covid-19 jab.

In  total,  there  are  6,298  people  in  this  category,  Dr
Atthaporn said, noting they are eligible to receive no more
than 100,000 baht in compensation from the government.

The second category, Dr Atthaporn said, comprises claims filed
by those who experienced temporary paralysis and/or loss of
other bodily functions after they were vaccinated, noting the
210 people in this category will receive up to 240,000 baht in
compensation.

The final category is made up of individuals who were left
permanently paralysed or died after receiving their Covid-19
shot. The 1,962 people in this category are eligible to claim
up to 400,000 baht in compensation.

Out of the 11,707 claims filed, 1,752 were rejected because
the claimants failed to meet the criteria set out — 615 of
whom have lodged an appeal.

Claimants are entitled to seek the compensation for themselves
and/or relatives without having to prove without doubt that
their health condition was indeed caused by receiving the
Covid vaccine.

Dr Atthaporn said the NHSO has set up 13 committees throughout
the  country  to  process  the  compensation  claims,  adding
compensation will be paid within five days of the petition
being approved.

Meanwhile, the NHSO transferred an additional 31.3 billion
baht to 1,942 medical facilities and hospitals nationwide in
October and November to help the fight against Covid-19, said



NHSO secretary-general Jadet Thammathat-aree.
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